
Maisemore Gardens Members update June 2014 

 

Gardening: The Council of Management have organised a new professional gardener Mark 
Tapply who will be starting  very shortly. 
 
It is proposed to re-invigorate the composting area in the Dinghy Park exclusively for the 
disposal of the grass cuttings from the green and other communal areas. Members are 
requested to make their own arrangements for the disposal of their garden waste via for 
example the Havant Borough Council green bag scheme. 
 
Dinghy Park: Work to repair the south fence of the dinghy park is scheduled for later in the 
summer. To facilitate this work there will be a working party on the 19th July to clean up the 
dinghy park and rearrange the boats to give access to the south fence. Members are 
requested to support this working party.  
 
Members are once again reminded of the requirement under the terms of the lease to get 
prior approval from the Council of Management for alterations to their property, this 
includes driveways, and also of the need to get prior agreement from any affected 
neighbours before undertaking any works. If in any doubt as to whether Council of 
Management approval is needed please ask. 
 
Our current minute secretary has expressed a desire to step down from the role after 
several years’ excellent service. The Council of Management would like to firstly thank Mrs 
Gebbett for all her efforts and ask the membership for a volunteer to take on this role which 
gives an excellent insight into the workings of Maisemore Gardens. 
 
Finally members are reminded of the Good Neighbours event on the 13th July 
 
 
J Keefe 
Chair MGL 
 
 
 


